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CHARITABLE GAMING INDUSTRY LETTER No. 2009-02 

 
May 18, 2009 

 
 
 
TO:  All Charitable Gaming Licensees 
 
FROM: Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:  Permit Fees for Electronic Pull Tab Machines 
 
Mississippi Charitable Gaming Regulation CC. PERMITTING PROCESS, Section 6. states:  
 
 “A charitable organization that purchases a machine must follow the same 

procedures outlined for a distributor or operator prior to placing said machine 
in use.”  

 
Mississippi Charitable Gaming Regulation B. FEES allows for certain fees to be collected from a 
licensed charitable gaming distributor and under Regulation CC, Section 6, this also applies to 
charitable organizations that owns their own electronic pull tab machines.  These regulations allow 
collection of $50.00 per month per machine from charitable organizations. Collection of this fee will 
begin on July 1, 2009. 
 
This monthly fee is to be submitted with the organization’s monthly report, which shall include a 
report of the number of machines in each hall reported by name and number for the month.  This fee 
will be calculated on the maximum number of machines in the hall on any one day of the month.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Charitable Gaming Division at (601) 576-3850 or 1-800-
504-7529. 

 
This letter is available on the MGC website at www.mgc.state.ms.us under Charitable Gaming, 
Forms and Procedures, Procedures, Industry Letters. 
 
 
 
 


